
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 29, 2015 

 

To:  Commissioners, Advisors, and Observers 

From:  Rex Blackburn, Co-Chair 

  Mike Houghton, Co-Chair 

  Charlie Trost, Reporter 

 

Re:  Revised Uniform Unclaimed Property Act, October 9-10, 2015 Committee  

  Meeting Draft 

 

 

Attached is the text of the Revised Act which will be the text discussed at the upcoming 

Committee meeting in Washington DC. 

 

Numerous written comments were recently received from various parties offering 

proposed changes in language, and in some instances, in direction and scope of the 

current draft Act.   

 

Those proposed modifications are for the most part not reflected in this draft, but the Co-

Chairs and Reporter will be preparing an agenda in the course of this week to be 

disseminated before the upcoming meeting, and anticipate that some of the issues 

contained in those recently received materials will be discussed at the Washington DC 

meeting. 
 


